
Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees 
Meeting Minutes 

May 3, 2022 
 

 
 
The meeting was promptly called to order at 5:00 PM at the Tuftonboro Town Offices.  
 
In attendance: Trustee Susan Weeks (chairperson), Trustee Guy Pike and Trustee Carol Bush.  
 
The minutes of the April 5, 2022 meeting were read and unanimously approved.  
 
Sue Weeks asked Skip Cope of Blue Ridge Landscaping to attend our meeting to discuss the upcoming 
turf repairs at the Town House Cemetery. However, he was unable to attend but offered to meet us this 
Thursday, May 5th at 5 PM. All agreed that this would be a convenient date and time. 
 
Sue Weeks and Guy Pike set the corner markers for Timothy Osner and Christine Doetsch who have 
purchased 2 full body plots at the Town House Cemetery. Sue also reported that the Barker markers 
have been placed and the deed located.   
 
Sue Weeks spoke with Jeffra Burke Kill who confirmed that she will be bringing a group of volunteers to 
the upcoming June 4th workshop with Jessica Davis at the Field Jones Cemetery on Sodom Road. It will 
be held from 9 AM to 12 noon. Neighbors Jean Evans and Christy Smith have offered to let the group 
park in their driveways.   
 
Cathy Pounder provided Sue Weeks with a financial statement showing our current year expenditures as 
of 4/27/22.  
 
Sue Weeks received an inquiry from a person interested in starting an endowment for the upkeep and  
maintenance of a specific private cemetery. Sue explained that the money could be placed in a separate 
expendable fund to be used just for that cemetery if the interested party decides to proceed. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:10 PM. 
 
The next meeting of the cemetery trustees will be Tuesday, June 7, 2022 at 5:00 PM at the Tuftonboro 
Town Offices. Public attendance and input are encouraged.   
 
Submitted by Carol Bush, Secretary, Tuftonboro Cemetery Trustees 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 


